
 

June 28, 2023 

**********************IMMEDIATE RELEASE*********************** 
 
This change does NOT affect our respiratory, compounding, and long-term care services which 
will remain open and available to serve our customers with the highest quality possible.  
 

********************************************************************* 

We are writing to inform you of an important change coming in July: 
 
 July 26th: Ashland Pharmacy in Ashland, Nebraska, will be acquired by Hy-Vee Pharmacy in 

Gretna, Nebraska. 
 July 25th: Our last day for prescription business. 
 July 27th: Your prescription information will be available at Hy-Vee 

 
Our retail pharmacies have been a staple of your communities for many years now and we trust you 
understand this was a difficult decision to make. Prescription information will be available the 
following business day at the respective pharmacy as stated above.  
 
We are confident that our respiratory, compounding, and long-term care services will continue to 
provide you with the excellent quality of service that you have come to expect from us over the 
years. Included in this mailing is a listing of our current locations. Thank you for your patronage. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

The Kubat HealthCare Team 

  

https://www.kubathealthcare.com/wp-content/uploads/2023/06/Kubat-Locations-Card-6.28.23.pdf

